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Please do not destroy my family's fun and hurt our business. 

I have been skiing/surfing/wakeboarding and tubing on the Willamette for the last 35 

years.  It is one of my family's favorite summertime activities.  

 

I am the owner of Samson Sports. We build products for boaters.  Yes- we are an 

American based manufacturer and  make everything  in the USA. 

We employ 32 skilled/well paid team members. Our business depends on the public 

being able to use this precious public waterway. Please don't let the vocal minority 

displace my family and many other families from making memories. I depend on this 

river for fun and for employment.  

 

Respectfully, Scott Parnell 


